Dear Chair Lively and members of the committee,

My name is Sarah Duff and | live in Portland. | serve on the Board of Directors for OR NORML and
Compassionate Oregon. | support HB 3395 because many Oregon medical marijuana growers give
medical marijuana to patients that are not their designated patients. This bill would allow for the grower
to be able to honestly report where their medical marijuana goes.

Thank you for taking time to look at this matter,
Sarah Duff
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